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Good  News!

We are now able to re-open at Barnburgh Village Hall on Friday 31st July.

Classes will be Covid 19 compliant.

Places are limited so it is important that you book a place on one of the classes below.   We appreciate the classes are much shorter and prices will reflect this.

Junior classes,
1/..   6.30 pm to  7.15.
2/     7.30 pm to  8.15

Seniors
8.30 to 9.15.

There will be a 15 minute break between classes to allow for sanitising surfaces. 

On arriving or when classes are changing please observe social distancing. 

Parents will not be allowed to stay in the hall.  ( We are hoping for an exemption for very young children).

The main entrance will be used to enter the Hall and one of the fire exit doors used to leave the Hall.

All students must arrive in their suits (Gi's) ready to train.

There will be hand sanitiser and a foot sanitiser to use on entering  

The kitchen will be closed.

The toilets will be closed, except for the disabled toilet.  

We will be requesting that subscriptions begin again on the 15th August.  These payments  will reflect the reduced class times.  

We will also be restarting the weekend class depending on numbers.

Please book a place on one of the classes as soon as possibe to help us.

We hope you will continue to support us until we can return to normal.
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